## GCC Trails Subcommittee Meeting Minutes March 1, 2022 @18:30 GIW

Approved Minutes 4/5/22 Those Present Lori Baldwin, Committee Chair Megan Hartnett, Secretary Eric Greenfield Thomie Dombrowski Frank Allen

## Meeting Commence 18:34

## Action Items

- Lori
  - Spoke with Dan Adele and sent along photos
    - He is an option along with the prison and another online seller
  - We need to take measures to avoid sign theft
    - Frank can make some inquiries about how to avoid theft
    - Brian LaMarsh: does mapping for GSA and can help us as needed
      - He is also invested in the Trails and Tales project

Trail Updates

- Cogswell

0

- We have an inventory of signs needed
  - Arrow signs: ~6 in x 3 in would be fine
    - Left x2
    - Right x2
  - Junction signs: ~ 9 in x 12 in
    - "Beaver Pond Loop" w/ left arrow x1
    - "To Cogswell Mt." w/ left arrow x2
- Joe Urner Trail
  - Mark Warren is going to clean up some trees fallen on the trail
  - $\circ$  Someone needs to walk the trail when the snow melts to assess wetness

**Future Projects** 

- Volunteer Coordination
  - Need to determine projects & number of people needed
- Bridge Surveying w/ Ron K. at Cogswell

Meeting Adjourned 19:57